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LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL 
 
To: Building Department 
 Village of Dobbs Ferry, NY  
       
Date:     January 25, 2022   
 
Project: Modifications to 54 Clinton St 
 
The following materials are enclosed / attached: 

 
By Hand 
 
The materials listed above are submitted to the Building Inspector and the Planning Board in support of our 
appearance at the Feburary 03, 2022 Planning Board meeting.  
 
 
Cc:   Roubi & Elias Eliopoulos, Owner 

 

 Quant.  Description  Date  Item No.  Notes 

4 Sets of revised Architectural Drawings 
based on AHRB feedback 

12.09.21 
 

 2 sheets per set, signed and sealed 

1 USB 01.31.22  Including all submitted materials 

4 Response Letter to Mr. Oliveri’s 
engineering comments 

12.09.21   
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